

26 October 2009

Senator Mark Bishop Chair Senate Standing Committee on Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade S1.57 Parliament House Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Senator

I write to correct the record of my testimony to the Senate Estimates Committee at its Supplementary Budget Estimates hearing on Wednesday 21 October 2009.

In response to a question from Senator Kroger in relation to Mrs Breeanna Till, I advised the Committee that the period that dependants may remain in a service residence following the death of the Service member is three months. I should have said six months, and request that the record be amended accordingly.

Yours sincerely

Michael Del Gigante Managing Director